
From: Patricia Cavanaugh <Pcavanaugh3@sc.rr.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/22/2014 3:33:02 PM
Subject: RE: State House Chamber Program

Thanks so much, Katherine. This is a really “big deal” this year! I didn't realize our program this year would top last 
year's when I had the Immediate Past President of the NRA, David Keene, come in from Washington, D.C. to speak! 
Patty

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 3:27 PM 
To: Patricia Cavanaugh
Cc: Priester, Nicole
Subject: RE: State House Chamber Program

Patty,
Thank you for thinking of Governor Haley.
I will make sure the scheduler is aware of this request.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Patricia Cavanaugh [mailto:Pcavanaugh3@sc.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 3:24 PM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: State House Chamber Program

Hi Katherine: How would I go about inviting the Governor to our program in the House Chamber on September 19?
The program begins with a presentation of Colors by a local high school's Color Guard. The program is from 11:00 a. 
m. until 1:00 p.m. This year is going to be especially important, as we are having Sir Robert Worcester, the Deputy 
Chair of the Commemorative Committee of the 800th Anniversary next year of the sealing of the Magna Carta as our 
featured speaker. He and Lady Worcester are coming in from England. The Queen is going to be present at the event 
in England.

We also have various judges and attorney speakers presenting this formal program.

We invite two high achieving students from every high school in the State to our event every year. It is the American 
Board of Trial Advocate's way of helping our schools fulfill the federal mandate to have a program every year on the 
Constitution on Constitution Day, or a date near September 17.

Thanks,
Patty Cavanaugh
Executive Director
SC Chapter
American Board of Trial Advocates
(803) 407-0311
Mobile: (803) 397-4911
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